

New Zealand National Party

www.national.org.nz

National Head Office

P O Box 1155, Wellington

New Zealand

Phone 04 472 5211

Fax 04 478 1622

e-mail: hq@national.org.nz

9 September 2005

Philippe Leloir Manager Electoral Policy Chief Electoral Office PO Box 3220 WELLINGTON

Dear Philippe

Further to my e-mail of 5 September 2005 in response to your letter of 5 September 2005, I advise formally that the pamphlet you enclosed is not authorised by the National Party or paid for by the Party, does not form part of our election advertising, and the Party has not consented to the pamphlet's production or distribution.

Yours sincerely,

Steven Joyce,

SECRETARY

NEW ZEALAND NATIONAL PARTY



5 September 2005

Steven Joyce General Mananger The New Zealand National Party Wellington

Fax no: 478 1622

Dear Steven

The Chief Electoral Office has received several complaints about the attached pamphlet published by Stephen Win, Favona Road, Mangere.

On the back page of the pamphlet, in blue printing, are a series of statements and slogans and a blue tick in a square box.

Because of the similarity of the blue printing and tick to that used by the National Party, could you inform us whether:

- the pamphlet is produced by or on behalf of the National Party;
- Stephen Win is a National Party member?
- any of the dot points are National Party policies?
- the National Party was aware that this pamphlet was going to be published?

I look forward to your early response, which to minimise any further delay, you may email me on philippe.leloir@justice.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Philippe Leloir

Manager (Electoral Policy)

Ministry of Justice

Tahu o te Ture

P O Box 3220

Wellington

New Zealand

ddi +64 4 498 2306

fax +64 4 495 0031

philippe.leloir@justice.govt.nz

